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Dear Parishioners,                           
 

Sadly, there are Catholic schools throughout the country closing due to the financial 
impact of the COVID-19 pandemic.  You can help prevent this from happening in 
Arkansas through your gift to the Arkansas Catholic Schools Scholarship Appeal.  Our 
Catholic schools are facing a combination of financial challenges:  decreased subsidy 
from parishes, cancelled fundraising events, decreased enrollment, and a greater 
need for financial assistance for families negatively affected by the pandemic.  
 
The Arkansas Catholic Schools Scholarship Appeal is held annually to give tuition 
assistance to families with a demonstrated need. Catholic schools throughout the 
state submit applications on behalf of these families. Last year funds from the ap-
peal provided tuition support to 54 students attending Arkansas Catholic schools 
with awards ranging from $500 to $1,000 per family.   
 
Families who qualify are granted assistance through Parish subsidies, school fund-
raising, foundations, and individual donors.  However, even with this financial sup-
port, a need still exists for more tuition aid.  This year our calculated need is 
$465,000. Please help us by donating to the Arkansas Catholic Schools Scholarship 
Appeal.  Every dollar received from donations will be used to aid those in need of 
financial assistance.   
 
Catholic schools are an integral part of the teaching mission of the Church because 
they assist parents in the important obligation of educating and forming their      
children through faith development.  This year our schools have responded beauti-
fully finding creative and practical solutions to challenges related to safety and    
virtual learning.  They continue to provide a rigorous education, rooted in the Gos-
pel, and rich in the cherished traditions and liturgical practices of our faith. Even in 
the midst of a pandemic, our schools are ensuring that students will have the foun-
dation to live a moral and upright life to face the challenges brought by changes in 
the world today. 
 
Thank you for your support of the Arkansas Catholic Schools Scholarship fund.  
Please keep our schools in your prayers. 
 
Sincerely In Christ, 
 
 
 
 
Most Reverend Anthony B. Taylor 
Bishop of Little Rock 


